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To,

Distribution

From,

Ryan Adams,
Subject: Law regarding the liability injuries caused by the contractors
This memorandum acts as a notice about the new law that is going to be in effect on 11.11.2012 in the organization for all the staff members. The management would like to inform abut the research and discussions done of the contractors responsible for the compliance with the labor laws. The organization also ensures that we will be taking strict action against the listed contractors.

We also make sure that no more issues will occur from the contractors. For more discussions of the case, the management is planning to arrange a meeting on 01.12.2012. Therefore, we would like to make necessary arrangements and contact the concerned people for the meeting. Management is also asking a good explanation for the employees and contractors, who are listed under the case. We require the feedbacks of the memo within couple of days in written to the board of directors.
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